
                                                                                               

 
 

Please post until October 31, 2022 

 

Safety Recall 
PRODUCTS CURRENTLY OFFERED FOR SALE AT THIS RETAILER  

ARE NOT SUBJECT TO THIS RECALL.  
 

Free Product Improvement Kit for US version of Cybex® Sirona™ M with 
SensorSafe™ Car Seats Manufactured before September 1, 2018 

 

 
Cybex® will offer a free product improvement kit to owners of certain US versions of the Sirona M 
child restraints manufactured before September 1, 2018.  Cybex discovered that some children can 
access the foam headrest through a small opening in the headrest cover set that covers the foam.   
While seated in the car seat, a child may pick off small pieces of foam and place that foam in their 
mouth, nose, or ears, posing a potential choking hazard. The foam is non-toxic and is a small, 
spherical shape with no sharp edges. While there have been no reports of serious injury, in an 
abundance of caution and commitment to safety and continuous product improvement, Cybex 
elected to conduct a voluntary recall.       
 
The product improvement kit, consisting of written instructions and manufacturer-approved tape to 
apply to the foam, is only needed for US versions of Sirona M models manufactured before 
September 1, 2018 with model numbers 518000385, 518000387, 518002145, 518002149, 
518002151, 518002153 and 519000211.  The model number and date of manufacture are located on 
the bottom of the seat base.   
 
Consumers who own an affected US Sirona M car seat manufactured before September 1, 2018 
should register for a free product improvement kit by calling, 1-877-242-5676 from 8 AM – 5 PM ET, 
Monday through Friday or by visiting https://cybex-online.com/en-us/safety-notice-and-recalls.   
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